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Something New!

Yes indeed, we are trying

something new here at Central

Coast Writers to better

communicate with you, our valued

members. We plan to send an

email News Blast just like this one

twice a month, around the first and

the 15th. Our objective:  to keep

you updated on our activities to

help you achieve your writing

goals.

I know all of you are undoubtedly suffering from email overload, your In

boxes overflowing with newsletters just like this one. The fact that you’ve

opened it is encouraging. Our hope is that the content will be short and

concise, so that you can give it a glance and make note of the items

important to you before deleting it.

BTW, to make sure the newsletter lands in your In box and not your

Promotions folder or spam, please add info@centralcoastwriters to your

email address book. This will greatly enhance the chances of the News

Blast actually reaching you.

Joyce Krieg

Interim News Blast Editor

https://dashboard.mailerlite.com/preview/1418293/emails/158292871788627036


Sat Chat is
Back, Jack
Join us this Saturday (June 28th,

from 10:30-noonish) at the Seaside

Library where we'll.   discuss all

things writer-related (or whatever

everyone feels like yakking about).

Be there, aloha!

Public
Speaking for
Authors
Join us for another great Writers

Round Up. This one's an encore

presentation by our own Christine

Sleeter, who will show us how to

unlock the key when it comes to

public speaking--writer style.

Since it's happening on the same

day as Sat Chat, we'll wrap Sat

Chat up early so you can double

down on your CCW fix.

Christine will be speaking at The Little House in Jewell Park, right across

from the P.G. Library. This don't-miss event runs from 1-2:30pm



Find Out More

Our July Speaker

Sam Stern: "The AI
Era: Hope, Hype, and
Innovation for Writers
and Creatives"
Tuesday, July 15  5:30 p.m.

Center for Spiritual Awareness

522 Central Ave., Pacific Grove

Free admission + free pizza!

Here's something you might be
interested in

Local Author Faire

Wanna tell people about the club?

Wanna sell your books?

https://centralcoastwriters.org/monthly-speakers


Here’s a free chance to do both! Sound too good to be true? We agree, and

yet, it’s all possible.

What: The Local Author Faire (you know it’ll be fun because they spell

“faire” with an “e”

When: Saturday, August 2nd from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Where: The Carmel Plaza, Carmel-by-the-Sea

Why: Why not? 

Note: You don’t have to have books to sell. Feel free to just represent the

mighty CCW. If interested, email Scotty at scotty@scottycornfield.com
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